
Year 2 Skipton Castle Visit

On Wednesday 26th June Year 2 will be visiting Skipton Castle. We will 
be travelling by coach. The cost of the visit is £12.   Please give consent 
and make payment via parent pay.  If you are not able to make payment 
please contact the school office.

DATE:                            
Wednesday 26th June

Leave school promptly at     
           

9.00am

Return around 
                 

3.00pm

YOUR CHILD WILL NEED:

 A waterproof coat (depending on the weather)
 Trainers
 A packed lunch will be provided by the school.

If you have any questions, please ask.

Many thanks

Miss Presley


